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This bill is an unnecessary waste of the legislatures time, the taxpayers money, and 

is trying to 'fix' a made up threat. At a time when voter turnout nationwide isn't 

excellent, introducing a bill to make voting more difficult seems not only 

counterintuitive but also as if it was designed to discourage voter turnout. Everyone I 

know loves being able to sit down and weigh the different candidates and ballot 

measures as they fill out their ballot. Oregonians don't need to take time off work or 

stand in long lines to exercise their right to vote. As we have one of the best voter 

turnouts in the country, let's remember the adage "If it ain't broke, don't fix it!".   


